Legal and professional witness Jack Belk

Discussion Thread

Response (Laura)
At 02/07/2001 04:15 PM we wrote Dear Mr. Ogilvie,
Thank you for your inquiry. Remington considers all Remington firearms,
including the Model 700 safe to us so long as you adhere to the "10
Commandments of Firearms Safety", keep it properly maintained and do not
make inappropriate alterations. If you have any concerns regarding the
safe functioning of your firearm we would be more than happy to help you
get the firearm a safety check-up by a Remington Authorized Repair Center
or our factory gunsmiths.

You can locate your nearest repair center by **visiting** the Repair Information Center in our Support Section and selecting your model and state:

http://www.remington.com/Support/repairswc/ModelSelection.asp

At 02/08/2001 04:54 PM we wrote Dear Mr. Ogilvie,
Please contact our Consumer Service Department at 12-800-243-9700 M-F 9-5
EST. We would like to speak to you in more detail regarding your inquiry.

Customer Remington Legal Department, 2/8/2001 6:30:53 PM

If you are interested in some credibility type information concerning myself and dealings I have had with Mr. Jack Belk, please feel to contact me at my home e-mail address; srlsljensen@aol.com. You may also contact me at my home phone# 1-208-234-2949. I feel I have very damaging information regarding Mr Jack Belks credibility.

Sincerely,

Steve Jensen Pocatello Idaho

This email server is running an evaluation copy of the MailShield antispam software. Please contact your email administrator if you have any questions about this message. MailShield product info: www.mailshield.com